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On-Site Courses 

Currently On Our Horizon 
 

• Architect of the Capitol 

• Thales Australia 

• including Boeing Defence 

Happy 1st, 4th 
 

HCRQ wishes our Canadian friends  

happy July 1st 

 

and our American friends 

happy 4th! 

 

We wish you and your loved ones 

good health and happiness. 

QA/QC/SQA 

 
HCRQ is continuing to see an 

increase in interest in these areas 

by end clients largely due to 

inadequate attention being 

provided by suppliers resulting in 

poor quality, delays, and financial 

loss. 

Fault Tree Analysis 

Acceptance/Rejection 

Criteria 

 
There are 20 attributes to look for 

(coincidentally it turned out to be a 

round number). 

 

This year has seen an increase in 

Government interest in this list. 

Confusion Abounds 
 

Perhaps, as a supplier of safety-

related systems, you have seen 

RFPs which are quoting conflicting 

safety standards (e.g., MIL-STD-

882E and SAE ARP4761).  We have 

been approached for help by 

winners of the associated 

contracts. 

SSPP Involvement 
 

This year we have witnessed an 

increase in interest in: 

 

• reviewing SSPPs, or 

• assisting with the production 

of SSPPs, or 

 

We also offer a sample SSPP: 

http://www.hcrq.com/system-

safety-program-plan-sspp-

example.html 

Now 2600 Readers 
 

Thank you one and all for 

subscribing! 

 

Please feel free to submit any 

articles, announcements, etc. 

Webinar Discount 
 

In celebration of our 7th year 

teaching webinars we are offering 

a 20% discount during the month 

of July. FMEA Format Wrong 

 
We are looking forward to the 

updated SAE ARP4761.  Hopefully it 

will correct this problem. 


